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Dt: 04-02-2022  

Dear Member, 

 

The withdrawal of readmission fees for the FY21-22 was published on 28-01-2022 

through our website www.iiisla.co.in. The members who are eligible for their 

refund of the paid readmission fee as per the notice is hereby noticed through this 

circular. 

The website portal of every member will be modified to record the KYC of the 

member with their bank details. The members in this circular are requested to 

complete the Bank details along with KYC to refund the amount to their respective 

bank accounts. This exercise must be completed by the Administration before 

28/02/2022. 

The same for auditing reasons needs to be refunded by 28/02/2022. Hence all 

members as per this circular are requested to submit their Bank details 

immediately through their portal. No other similar cases can be claimed nor 

requested for refund other than what was published in www.iiisla.co.in vide: - 

https://www.iiisla.co.in/downloads/Notice_on_Re-Admission_Refund_28-01-

2022.pdf 

The names of members who are eligible for the refund as per this circular is hereby 

provided in the link below.  

https://www.iiisla.co.in/downloads/Re-Admission_Fee_Refund_List.pdf 

 

Regards 

ADMIN 

IIISLA  


